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TERM 3  WEEK 9   2020 

D IARY DATES 

Assembly                       Week 9 -18th September 

Last day of Term 3        Friday 25th September 2.00pm, early finish 

First day of  Term 4      Tuesday 13th October (Monday is a Student Free 
Day, Staff will be in training all day) 

Elizabeth Vale Playgroup 

This term our Playgroup sessions started on Friday mornings, and it is 
great to see a variety of different aged children and their families ac-
cessing this service. Children and families enjoy a mixture of indoor 
and outdoor play activities. Children get to interact with other young 
children and parents also get to meet other families. 

If you have a child that is not currently accessing Preschool please 
come along and enjoy meeting other families and children in a safe 
play environment.  

Sessions run from 9am until 10:15am and are held in our Preschool 
building.  

Friday Week 10 25th September, Sing and Grow will be offering musi-
cal activities to children and they will continue to attend each play-
group session next term also. 

Please note the final playgroup session for the year will be Friday 
Week 8, 4th December  
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STUDENT FREE DAY 

Important news….. 

Monday 12th October, the first day of Term 4 will be a student 
free day. 

Staff will be attending training all day. 

Students return to school on Tuesday 13th October ready  to 
learn. 

Please let the office staff or 
Ms Jordon know if you are 
interested in attending 
these sessions. 

 

Bookings are essential 
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²Ŝ [ŜŀǊƴǘ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ 

ŀƴǘǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜ 

ŀƴŘ ǘŜǎǘ ƴŀǘǳǊŀƭ ŀƴǘ 

ǊŜǇŜƭƭŜƴǘǎΦ 

²Ŝ ƻōǎŜǊǾŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŘƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ 

ƻŦ ƳƛƴƛōŜŀǎǘǎ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ŀƴŘ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 

ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ƎǊŀǇƘ ŀƴŘ ŀ 

ƳŀǇ ƻŦ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ 

ŦƻǳƴŘΦ ²Ŝ ŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜŘ ǿƘŀǘ ƳŀƪŜǎ ŀƴ 
ƛƴǎŜŎǘ ŀƴ ƛƴǎŜŎǘ Κ 
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PLAYGROUP 

INTERESTED IN PLAYING CRICKET? 

HELP...HELP...HELP.. 

We are hoping our school community 
can help one of our students. 

A cream patchwork bear has gone miss-
ing from school. This bear has been with 

the child since being diagnosed with a 
medical condition, used as a comfort 

bear. 

If you have seen this bear please return 
to the Front Office 

 

 

Central United Cricket Club (Mofflin Road Reserve) are looking for junior players 

If you are interested in playing cricket for a local club, go to the link below for more details 

https://playreg.cricket.com.au/pages/noauth/programsignup.aspx?
id=63035&entityid=2002&save=0&_ga=2.45391972.152091176.1597207634-

1751751137.1596024781&type=2012&prodid=65605 

HELP NEEDED 


